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April 18,2000 

Mr. Raymond M. Gruber, III 
14412 Pablo Bay Drive 
Jacksonville, FL 32224-3827 

Dear Mr. Gruber: 0 2 .%XI 
This is in response to your recent letter in which you requested voluntary cancellation of your 

pay telephone certificate. I cannot recommend voluntary cancellation of a certificate when there is 
an outstanding balance of regulatory assessment fees. In this case, our records show that you paid 
the $50.00 fee for 1998 and 1999, but you did not pay the statutory penalty and interest charges. 

You paid the 1998 fee on April 1,1999 (it was due February 1,1999). Therefore, you owe an 
additional $6.00 ($5.00 penalty and $1.00 interest). You paid the 1999 fee on April 17,2000 (it was 
due January 3 1,2000). Therefore, you owe an additional $9.00 ($7.50 penalty and $1.50 intere’st). 
Once your check for $15.00 is received, I will open a docket to cancel your certificate with a 
December 3 1,1999 effective date. However, in order to make the effective date in 1999, payment 
-must be received by April 28,2000. 

Ifyou have any questions, just let me know. I can be reached at (850) 413-6502-voice, (850) 
413-6503-fax, and by internet e-mail at pisler@psc.state.fl.us. 

Sincerely, 

Paula J. Isler, Research Assistant -- . . tion & Compliance 
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Dear Mr. Gruber: D 2 8 ,, a bqy 0 2 &jcj  

%s is in response to your recent letter in which you requested voluntary cancellation of your 
pay telephone certificate. I cannot recommend voluntary cancellation of a certificate when there is 
an outstanding balance of regulatory assessment fees. In this case, our records show that you paid 
the $50.00 fee for 1998 and 1999, but you did not pay the statutorypenalty and interest charges. 

You paid the 1998 fee on April 1,1999 (it was due February 1,1999). Therefore, you owe an 
additional $6.00 ($5.00 penalty and $1.00 interest). You paid the 1999 fee on April 17,2000 (it was 
due January 31,2000). Therefore, you owe an additional $9.00 ($7.50 penalty and $1.50 intereit). 
Once your check for $15.00 is received, I will open a docket to cancel your certificate with a 
December 3 I, 1999 effective date. However, in order to make the effective date in 1999, payment 
must be received by April 28,2000. 

If you have any questions, just let me know. I can be reached at (850) 413-6502-voice, (850) 
413-6503-fax, and by internet e-mail at pisler@psc.state.fl.us. 

Sincerely, 

Paula J. Isler, Research Assistant 
Bureau of Service Evaluation & Compliance 


